
*Sign-Up Genius*

Hello Parents,

This year's Parent/Teacher conferences are scheduled for the week of
September 23rd-27th. You will find a list of conference times at the
website below. Please choose a time that works best for you, and
indicate if you would prefer to meet in person, or virtually. I appreciate
you taking the time to discuss your child’s progress, and want to
respect your busy schedules. I am looking forward to meeting with you
to discuss your child's progress and all the exciting activities that are
planned for your child to experience this year in 6th grade at Country
Springs.

If you are ready to get a head start in planning your parent-teacher
conference, please visit the following website.

You will receive a notification through email confirming the date and
time of your scheduled conference. Please check clutter/junk mail as
Sign-Up Genius tends to be sent to those folders.

Thank you,

Mrs. Hurst

6th Grade Teacher

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4CA8AC2BA2FDC43-50520842
-parentteacher

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4CA8AC2BA2FDC43-50520842-parentteacher
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4CA8AC2BA2FDC43-50520842-parentteacher

